
 

   

The Fences Are Up 
Starting Jan. 1, there will be a new traffic pattern at the Middle School during 
construction for the Capital Improvement Project.   
 
The existing front building entrance, drop off loop, and parking lot are fenced off already 
and closed for construction. There will be no access to this area. 

 
A map and further details of where you can park and pick up/drop off children can be 
found at www.lakeshorecsd.org.  
 
Evans Police will be present to help direct traffic when school resumes after the 
holidays while we all get adjusted to the new pattern.  
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